
 

  

Monday 15th July: End of term reports out.  
Monday 15th July: Year 3, Year 4 & Year 5 music concert 
Wednesday 17th July: Swan’s Graduation 9.30am & Cygnets 
2.30pm 
Thursday 18th July 6pm: Year 6 Leaver’s Concert 
Friday 19th July: Break up for summer 
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July: INSET days 

Dates for Autumn 2024 
Monday 2nd September: INSET day 
Tuesday 3rd September: INSET day 
Wednesday 4th September: Children return to school 
Friday 27th September: Grandparents’ (& extended family) Day 
Friday 25th October: Break up for half term 
Monday 4th November: INSET day 
Tuesday 5th November: Children return to school 

Toy Appeal: A reminder we’re collecting new or very good condition second-hand teddies.  
Summer Reading Challenge: A quick reminder to encourage your child to take part in the summer reading challenge. Any 
child who completes the challenge and brings in their medal in the autumn term will receive a headteacher’s award. 
INSET Day - 6th January: Following discussions with our Local Governing Board, we have planned an additional INSET day 
next academic year, scheduled for 6th January 2025. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, as this is in 
addition to the INSET days already announced. This extra day will provide our staff valuable development and training 
opportunities, in line with our School Development Priorities for the academic year 2024-25. Please find the updated dates 
list attached. Thank you in advance for your understanding and support. 
Lost Property: There are once again, a lot of coats in our lost property! We try hard to return items with names on, but it 
is almost impossible to cope with storing the amount of items that turn up with no names on. If your child has lost a coat, 
please check the box before it is cleared out into the reycling container at the end of term.  
Parent Survey: Thank you to everyone who responded to our survey. There were 148 responses in total.  

Holiday Club 
A reminder 
that you can 
book summer 
holiday care 
through your 
Scopay 
account. This 
is a lovely 
opportunity 
for your child 
to have some 
fun with 
other children 
in a safe 
environment 
with lots of 
activities 
designed to 
keep them 
engaged and 
happy. 

Swans News 
It was a busy week in Swans 
last week! The children have 
joined in with school’s Design 
Technology days and made 
boats. The Swans have also 
been over to school each day 
to enjoy a school dinner and 
they have made us all very proud of how well they have 
behaved and with the levels of their independence.  
Transition Information 
This week we will be enjoying transition day and we will be 
visiting our new classrooms, teachers, teaching assistants 
and friends.  
You will have received the information for our transition day 
(10.7.24) when you came on the new intake day. However if 
your child is usually in preschool, we will take them over for 
their allocated slot . If your child doesn’t usually attend 
nursery on a Wednesday, they will need to come in via the 
infant gate and they will be met at the reception gate by 
their teacher. The session times are either 9am to 11am or 
1pm to 3pm. 

Cygnet’s 
News 
The 
Cygnets 
have made 
some 
amazing 
boats as 
part of their Design Technology day and they looked 
amazing! They have also been doing lots of transition visits 
over to Swans or to Cygnets 2 in preparation for 
September. 
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